
School Board Report Tomahawk Elementary 1/8/19 

Upcoming Events 

Jan. 9 – Jr. Battle of the Books 

Jan. 24 – TES Geography Bee 

Jan. 25 – Seal a Smile for 2nd graders 

Jan. 28 – TES Spelling Bee 

 

Discipline Incidents for December 

December was a good month at Tomahawk Elementary.  We had 67 behavior incidents for this year 

December compared to 96 for December of the 2017-2018 school year.   

 

January PBIS 

Caught caring is starting this month.  When a student is seen doing a caring deed they will be given a 

caught caring slip that they will take to the TES office and they will be given a super hero sticker to wear 

for the day so that others can recognize them for doing a caring deed.  The students will also be put into 

a drawing for a prize each Friday. 

 

21st Century Community Learning Center Grant 

I’m currently looking into a 21st Century Learning Community Learning Grant for Tomahawk Elementary.  

This is at the beginning stages with a needs assessment survey that has been given out to some 

parents/guardians to determine if families would be interested in an after school program at the 

elementary school level.  These surveys will be looked at to determine if we should proceed with the 

grant and to also focus the writing of the grant application. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


